
 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Attendance Matters 
Let’s talk about Punctuality! 
Did you know that being ‘just’ 5 minutes late each day adds up to 3 whole days of lost 
learning over a year! Have a look at our graph below for more figures: 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
National average primary school attendance for 23/24 was: 94% 
 
Our current attendance is: 92.11% 
 

 

If your child arrives to school between 8.45am and 9.15am they will receive a late mark, 
BUT if your child arrives to school from 9.15am onwards they will receive an absent mark 
for that session. This can really affect your child’s overall attendance figure!!! Your child 
will also receive a late mark if they come through the office entrance! 

Don’t forget the school gates are open from 8.30am! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
National average primary school attendance for 23/24 was: 94% 
 
Our current attendance is: 92.11% 
 

 

Caedmon Primary School 
Summer 1 

25 

Class Attendance for 

this half term is: 
 
Year 1 Foxes 93.5% 

 

 

 Year 1 Moles 91.6% 

 

 

 Year 2 Voyagers 92% 

 

 

 Year 2 Explorers 

96.3% 

 

 

 Year 3 Kestrels 89.8% 

 

 

 Year 3 Kites 94% 

 

 

 Year 4 Hawks 93.7% 

 

 

Year 5 Sunflowers 

89.5% 

 

 

Year 5 Buttercups 

93.7% 

 

 

Year 6 Gladiators 

96.9% 

 

 

Year 6 Legends 95.3% 

 

 

Reception Blue 
Butterflies 92.4% 

 

 

Reception Yellow 

Butterflies 81.8% 

WHOLE SCHOOL 
ATTENDANCE IS 

92.8% 
 

Why is Punctuality important? 
   Being in school on time allows your child 
to have a calming start to their learning 
day. They get to enjoy a quick chat with 
their friends whilst enjoying something to 
eat.  

   Being late means they have to 
walk into their class and get straight on 
with their learning, which children have 
reported they do not like. 
 
   All classes start their day with reading 
lessons. Being able to read means your 
child can access the full curriculum.  
                    

If your child is late, they will have 
gaps in their reading knowledge, they may 
not be able to access other lessons, and 
this may lead to them feeling upset.  
 

Well done to the The Gladiators who have won best attendance for 
this half term! We hope you enjoy your ‘Pizza Party’! As The Explorers 
were a close second they will receive some sweets to congratulate 
them! 

Top Tips for arriving on Time: 
 Prepare any school bags the night 
before and place them near to the front 
door. 
 
 Pick out uniform, including socks and 
underwear the night before and lay them 
out ready for the morning. 
 
 Set alarms for bedtime! Enough sleep is 
vital to ensure children can get up on a 
morning. We suggest between 9 to 12 
hours sleep per night! 
 
 Set a morning alarm for you and one for 
your child! Ensure it leaves enough time 
for breakfast, washing, cleaning teeth, 
getting dressed and travelling to school. 
We suggest between 7.30am and 
7.45am depending on how far away you 
live! 
 
 If you need to, make a visual timetable 
for your child which shows them what 
they need to do each morning. 
 


